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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON SB 2562 
 

Today marks the next chapter in the work we started shortly after I took office, to 
modernize the Red Line from 95th to Howard, and continue the process of extending it 
further south. With this bill, in just a few years we will have done what once seemed 
impossible, and we will improve the quality of life for hundreds of thousands of people that 
rely on the Red Line as part of their daily life. 
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